
1

Park, Emily

From: Kinne, Alice <Alice.Kinne@bmu.bund.de>
Sent: 05 April 2019 08:21
To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc: Park, Emily; Sangenstedt, Christof
Subject: AW: Proposed Application under the Planning Act 2008 for AQUIND Interconnector

Dear Ms Shoesmith, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 3 April 2019. I would like to acknowledge receipt of the notification letter concerning 
the planned AQIND Interconnector. At the same time I indicate that Germany does not intent to participate in the 
EIA procedure. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Alice Kinne 
________________________ 

Division G I 2 
Cross-sectoral Aspects of Environment Legislation, Environmental Assessment Legislation, Environmental Appeals 
Act 

Federal Ministry for the Environment, Nature  
Conservation and Nuclear Safety 

Stresemannstraße 128 - 130, 10117 Berlin, Germany 
Phone         +49 (0)30 18 305-6437 
Fax             +49 (0)30 18 305-3393 
Email          alice.kinne@bmu.bund.de (new) 

Internet       www.bmu.bund.de 
Facebook    www.facebook.com/bmu.bund  
Twitter        www.twitter.com/bmu 
Instagram   www.instagram.com/umweltministerium/ 

Please keep the environment in mind. Do you really need to print this email? 
 
 
 
 
 

Von: Park, Emily <EMILY.PARK@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Gesendet: Mittwoch, 3. April 2019 14:00 
An: Kinne, Alice <Alice.Kinne@bmu.bund.de> 
Betreff: Proposed Application under the Planning Act 2008 for AQUIND Interconnector 
 
Dear Ms Kinne,  
 
Please find attached a letter relating to a the proposed AQUIND Interconnector which would 
be determined under the Planning Act 2008, the UK’s planning regime for Nationally 
Significant Infrastructure Projects (NSIPs). The proposal is for the AQUIND Interconnector 
subsea cable between France and the UK. 
 
The developer is AQUIND Limited and the Planning Inspectorate are the UK government 
agency responsible for examining applications for NSIPs.  
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We are writing to you with respect to Regulation 32 of the UK’s Infrastructure Planning (EIA) 
Regulations 2017, which address the potential for transboundary effects.  
 
Within the attached letter is a hyperlink containing information about the proposal, and a link 
to the Inspectorate’s Regulation 32 Screening Document which reports our findings at this 
stage with respect to transboundary environmental effects. A notice regarding this project 
will be published in the London Gazette and subsequently published on the National 
Infrastructure Planning Website.  
 
If you have any queries about the attached or about the process, please do no hesitate to 
contact me using the details below or respond to 
environmentalservices@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emily Park 
EIA and Land Rights Advisor 
 
Major Casework Directorate 
The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN 
Direct Line: 0303 444 5657 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: emily.park@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning) 
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning 
Inspectorate) 

Twitter: @PINSgov  
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 


